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Travel advisory 

In view of the spurt of cases being reported from China and travel related cases appearing in 

many countries, the travelers to China are advised the following: 

 Indian travelers are hereby advised to REFRAIN FROM TRAVELING TO CHINA. 

  

 Those planning a visit to India from China: 

o Existing visas (including eVisa already issued) are no longer valid for any foreign 

national travelling from China.  

o People traveling to China henceforth will be quarantined on return.  

o Intending visitors may contact Embassy in Beijing (visa.beijing@mea.gov.in) or 

the Consulates in Shanghai (ccons.shanghai@mea.gov.in) and Guangzhou 

(visa.guangzhou@mea.gov.in) to apply afresh for an Indian visa.  

o The Indian Embassy in China continues to remain contactable 24x7 on two 

hotline numbers +8618610952903 & +8618612083629 and the dedicated email 

helpdesk.beijing@mea.gov.in. Indian nationals in need of any assistance may get 

in touch with the Embassy on these hotlines and email.  

o For any queries related to health, may contact on Ministry of Health & Family 

Welfare 24*7 helpline number +91-11-23978046 or email at 

ncov2019@gmail.com  


